PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298



March 26, 2002

Dear Colleague,

The NARUC Staff Committee on Law and the California Public Utilities Commission are pleased to invite you to attend the 25th Annual National Conference of Regulatory Attorneys to be held in San Francisco from June 23-26, 2002.

The Conference will be held at the Holiday Inn-Financial District, in the heart of San Francisco's Chinatown. Reservations can be made by calling 1-800-424-8292 and asking for the 25th Annual NCRA Conference rate of \$110 per room. These rates are guaranteed until May 25, and I encourage you to reserve as soon as possible to take advantage of the hotel's commitment to make rooms on the upper floors (with outstanding views of the City and San Francisco Bay) available to the first 100 guests.

We have enclosed a registration form, preliminary agenda and information on planned activities. Our program has been submitted to the CA State Bar for MCLE certification. We would like to receive your completed registration form and payment by May 3, 2001. The conference website (www.cpuc.ca.gov/ncra/) will be continually updated with information on program changes and activities you might enjoy during your stay in the Bay Area. If you need other assistance, please contact Cindy Philapil at 415-703-2201 or cip@cpuc.ca.gov.

Much has happened in the regulatory sphere and the world around us since we last gathered in New York. Our staff has worked hard to create a program of outstanding speakers and entertaining events to celebrate the NCRA's 25th Anniversary. We look forward to seeing you in June.

Best regards

Peter Arth/Jr. ()
Assistant General Counsel

California Public Utilities Commission

Enclosures